
 
 
 

 

 

Legends of Learning Game-Based Learning Design Competition 

Welcome to the Game-Based Learning Design Competition.  We are incredibly grateful to our 
partner in this Competition, Constellation, and for their support through the Constellation E2 
Energy Program.  

We apologize for the delay in launching the Competition, but given the impact of COVID-19 on 
schools across the country, we wanted to launch the Competition when as many teachers and 
students as possible had transitioned to remote learning and would have the ability to participate. 

Should you have any questions about the Competition, please refer to the rules of the 
Competition provided at 
https://www.legendsoflearning.com/game-based-learning-design-competition/ or email us at 
events@legendsoflearning.com. 

Good luck and have fun! 

 

About Constellation  

Constellation, an Exelon company, is a leading competitive energy company providing power, 
natural gas, renewable energy, and energy management products and services for homes and 
businesses across the continental United States.  Constellation’s parent company, Exelon, is a 
FORTUNE 100 company that works in every stage of the energy business: power generation, 
competitive energy sales, transmission, and delivery. Exelon employs approximately 33,400 
people nationwide and does business in 48 states, D.C., and Canada. 

 
About the Constellation E2 Energy Program 

Developing Tomorrow’s Energy Leaders, Today 

Through the E2 Energy to Educate grant program, Constellation offers students in grades 6-12 
and college opportunities to experience problem-solving today’s and tomorrow’s energy 
challenges. Grant funds support projects designed to enhance students’ understanding of science 
and technology, and inspire them to think differently about energy. 

https://www.legendsoflearning.com/game-based-learning-design-competition/
mailto:events@legendsoflearning.com
https://www.constellation.com/about-us.html
http://www.exeloncorp.com/


“Energy innovation and STEM education are at the core of what we do every day. Our 
E2 program supports the incredible level of passion and commitment put forth by educators and 
students alike, and we're proud to do our part to help develop the energy leaders of tomorrow." 

- Jim McHugh, CEO of Constellation 

 

About Legends of Learning 

Legends of Learning is the leading game-based learning platform in the United States, with over 
2,000 curriculum-aligned games covering 1st-8th grade science and math.  Legends of Learning 
believes that by working with our human nature to learn through experience and play, we can 
accelerate the pace of learning for humanity.  Legends has over 2 million students using the 
platform in all 50 states and D.C.  Whether you are a 4th grader learning about Fractions or a 7th 
grader learning about Cell Structure, you can learn more effectively through games on the 
Legend of Learning platform. 
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